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DCP Midstream 
10 Desta Dr. Suite 400 W 
Midland, TX 79705 
O: (432) 620-4207 
F: (432) 620-4162 

CERTIFIED MAIL: 7008 3230 0001 9245 8222 

October 19, 2011 

Mr. Mike Bratcher 
State of New Mexico Oil Conservation Division 
Region II 
1301 W. Grand Avenue 
Artesia, New Mexico 88210 

Re: Final C-141 for Pipeline Release 
Loco Hills, NM 

Dear Mr. Bratcher, 

In accordance with Rule 116 DCP Midstream LLC is submitting the enclosed C-141 for 
the liquids release that occurred on June 3, 2011 in Section 3, T17S, R29E in Eddy 
County, NM. The cleanup report prepared by NOVA is also enclosed. 

If you have any questions you can contact me at (432) 620-4207 or by e-mail at 
1 dbebbi ngto n@dcpmi dstream. com — i 

Jon D. B ebbington 
Sr. Environmental Specialist 

Cc: Danny Forlines, Field Supervisor, Artesia 
Paul Evans, BLM, Carlsbad 
Andrew Kraemer, NM State Land Office 
Env. File 2.1.1.2 

Respectfully; 
DCP Midstream, LP 


